
 

 

 
  

                                               
  

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

June 8, 2021 

 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

On Tuesday, June 15th from 8:00-10:00, we will be hosting our final (second dose) vaccination clinic of the 2020-

2021 school year.  Special thanks to our partners at the Cayuga County Department of Health and East Hill 

Medical for facilitating vaccinations for our school community.  Over 700 students throughout the region, ages 12 

and over, were vaccinated at the initial May 26 clinic. 

 

 The upcoming June 15th event is only available for those students receiving a second dose Pfizer vaccine. 

 Where: Skaneateles High School Gymnasium 

 When: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 8:00 AM-10:00 AM 

 If your child is to receive their second dose elsewhere, please contact East Hill Medical Center at  

315-253-8477 ext. 407.  This will allow us to ensure proper inventory for the upcoming second dose 

vaccination clinic.  Please leave a message with your child’s name and the name of our school district. 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership.  I am so proud of how our community responded to this 

pandemic as one Skaneateles family. 

 

 

Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Skaneateles High School  

Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Connor Brown 
School Business Manager 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 

 

 

Skaneateles Central School District 
Nationally Recognized for Excellence 

45 East Elizabeth Street 

Skaneateles, New York 13152 


